Form 5-17

Date:                                       

Dear                                                                 


 WELCOME TO HEAD START
Congratulations!  Your family has been selected to be in Head Start this year.

I will mail you a letter soon about the required parent orientation.  Orientation must be completed before the first day of class.  The child can not attend class until this is completed. 

If your child is receiving special services from EI/ECSE, a copy of this letter will be sent to NWRESD and a placement meeting will be scheduled before the first day of class.  

A record of your child’s immunizations needs to be on file at the Head Start center before the first day of class.  Please have your child up-to-date with medical and dental care.  We will work with you to follow the recommendations of your child’s doctor and dentist.  Please make any needed visits now.
Please let me know if you need help to find a primary care doctor or dentist.  If you have insurance, please make any needed visits now.  Please contact me if you do not have insurance so I can help.
Sincerely,

Center Manager    
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